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To:  FRSD Families 

From:  FRSD 

Re:  Bus Passes and changing routes 

Date:  8-25-20 

 

While under the limitations of COVID-19, last minute changes regarding the bus your student 

rides cannot be accommodated.  If, for example, your student is an “A-day” student and is always 

going to one house (within the A Day territory) on Tuesday, and a different house on Thursday, 

but it is consistent, we will make that work.  However, stand-alone changes or last minute 

changes will not be able to be accommodated.  If need be, staff will stay at school with your 

student until they can be picked up, or some other accommodation can be made based on the 

specifics.  This is a big change from years past that all parents should be aware of! 

 

 


